
 

 

 

 

KZN Department of Education: Joinder application to 

affected members 
 

PSA declares dispute against Department of Education for non-provision of protective 

clothing  

The PSA had declared a dispute against the Department of Education for the non-provision of protective 

clothing to employees who are General Assistants and those who qualify for uniforms. It has, however, 

since come to the PSA’s attention that there are more affected members who are not provided with 

protective clothing and uniforms who are not part of the initial dispute referral.  

 

The PSA therefore requests that all affected employees should submit their names, ID numbers, 

workplace where they are employed, and their districts for the purpose of applying for Joinder in the initial 

referral that has already been referred. Affected members should submit the necessary information to the 

following employees of the PSA’s Provincial Office in Pietermaritzburg: 

 

• mlungisi.vilakazi@psa.co.za / (033) 392 7608 

• perfect.zulu@psa.co.za / 082 880 8944 

 

The due date for submitting of information for Joinder application is 4 August 2023. 
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